
Jeffreys Grove families,
The Jeffreys Grove PTA would like to stock the 
staff lounge and collect needed supplies in 
preparation for students' return. Click here to 
sign up for requested items. Items can be 
dropped off at the school Monday through 
Friday, 9:45am - 3:30pm.

Thank you in advance for your support! 
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Follow the PTA on Facebook
Follow the PTA on Twitter
Follow the School on Twitter
Join Memberhub
Read Past PTA Newsletters
Click here for Staff Favorites
Click here for WCPSS Calendar

LAST DAY - October 19th - Online Book Fair  
October 23rd - NO SCHOOL (Teacher Work Day)
       Materials Pick Up Schedule (THIS FRIDAY):

● Pre-K and EBS 8:30-10:00 am
● K and 1st grade 10:00-11:30 am
● 2nd and 3rd grade 1:00-2:30 pm
● 4th and 5th grade 2:30-4:00 pm

October 26th - Cohort 1 In Person
November 2rd - Cohort 2 In Person
November 3rd - NO SCHOOL (Teacher Work Day)

November 9th - Cohort 3 In Person

Save the Date!

No Fuss Fundraiser

Please read page 2 for 
an important message 
from Principal Ventura! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DAAA72BA7F94-jeffreys
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DAAA72BA7F94-jeffreys
https://www.facebook.com/JGPTA/
https://twitter.com/jgmespta
https://twitter.com/jeffreysgrovees
https://jgmes.memberhub.com/hub/JGMES
https://www.wcpss.net/Page/36683
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1iEMu_KoMSNJKtmtjJwybGmVuBiVt-lGcBOZpI1E7TVk/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.wcpss.net/cms/lib/NC01911451/Centricity/Domain/19/20-21%20TRAD%20ES%20Sem%201%20update%209.29.20%20v2.pdf
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/jeffreysgroveelementarysch1


A Call for Kindness
As the Teachers and Staff of Jeffreys Grove 
continue to teach and support our children 
remotely, they are also preparing for the return of 
Plan B students. Let’s raise them up with 
messages of kindness and appreciation during 
the coming weeks.  Consider taking time this 
week to send your child(ren)’s teacher a message 
acknowledging their hard work, creativity, 
resourcefulness, and/or dedication during these 
uncertain times. 
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From the desk of…

Principal Ventura
Dear JG Families:

If you did not receive an email and/or text message with a link to my October Newsletter, 
please contact our Data Manager, Kellen Readshaw, at kreadshaw@wcpss.net to update 
your contact information. You can also click here to read important information 
concerning:: 2nd Quarter Materials Pick Up and Return to School Information, including - 
Cohort Schedules, Drop Off & Pick Up Procedures, Health & Safety Protocols, etc. 

Please read the message in its entirety and contact the school if you have questions or are 
not able to pick up materials at your child’s designated time. If you have more than one child 
at Jeffreys Grove, please pick up all student’s materials during your youngest child's 
scheduled pickup time. Thank you for your continued support and cooperation as we work to 
safely reopen!

PLEASE READ:
IMPORTANT 

MESSAGE

Reopening Information
Click here for JG specific information

Click here for the Board approved reopening plan. 

Click here for the Return to Campus Guide for 
Families.

https://www.smore.com/ey0bd
mailto:kreadshaw@wcpss.net
https://www.smore.com/ey0bd
https://www.smore.com/ey0bd
https://www.wcpss.net/Page/45883
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Yg8St2cQtu4u-aQpY8ouHd7XZmRitwP4/view


No Fuss Fundraiser 
If you haven’t gotten around to donating, no problem! We’re 
keeping the No Fuss Fundraiser going until every Jeffreys Grove
classroom has the technology it needs!  
Click Here to Register Your Student(s)
 

Click Here to Make a Tax Deductible Donation

Important: MemberHub has generously offered this fundraising service for FREE - Jeffreys 
Grove keeps 100% of your donation! At checkout, there is a “Tip” option; this amount is 
given to MemberHub. You can select “Other” and enter $0 if you do not wish to provide 
MemberHub a % of your donation. 
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Online Book Fair - 
Ends Tomorrow!
Click here to support our
school and help your child
 discover new books, favorite 
characters, complete series, 
and more! 

You can shop Scholastic’s 
selection beginning Now through Monday, 
October 19th. The Jeffreys Grove Media Center 
will receive 25% of your purchase back in 
rewards!
Enjoy free shipping on book-only orders over $25. 

Online Silent Auction
The JG PTA wasn’t able to host the 
annual Parents Night Out & Silent 
Auction event in the Spring due to 
COVID-19.  We collected a lot of great 
items and had hoped to reschedule in 
the Fall, but for the health and safety of 
our families, we have decided not to 
move forward with rescheduling the 
Parents Night Out event. Instead, we 
will be hosting an Online Silent Auction 
in November - More information to 
come!

If you’d like to show your 
teacher a little love, click here 
for their list of favorites.

Interested in helping us 
stock the staff lounge? Click 
here to sign up for items.

Staff Appreciation
The Staff Appreciation Committee put 
together these adorable gifts for
Jeffreys Grove Teachers and Staff for 
the month of October. Thank you for 
helping us show the Staff of Jeffreys 
Grove that we are always thinking about them! 

https://jgmespta.memberhub.gives/jgmes2020student
https://jgmespta.memberhub.gives/jgmes2020
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/jeffreysgroveelementarysch1
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/jeffreysgroveelementarysch1
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1iEMu_KoMSNJKtmtjJwybGmVuBiVt-lGcBOZpI1E7TVk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1iEMu_KoMSNJKtmtjJwybGmVuBiVt-lGcBOZpI1E7TVk/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DAAA72BA7F94-jeffreys
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DAAA72BA7F94-jeffreys
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JG 2020-2021 Yearbook 
We want to do what we can to make 
this yearbook special for the students 
and families of Jeffreys Grove, but we 
need your help! Please click here to 
complete the Yearbook Form for your 
child. - If you have more than one child, please complete a separate
form for each child. 

Additionally, some students go by a first name other than their legal 
name; or they have a hyphenated last name but only want one listed 
in the yearbook. If your student would like a different name in the 
yearbook, you can specify that in the form as well.

We are using TreeRing again this year. Click here to learn how to 
upload pictures using your computer; you can also download the 
TreeRing App in the App Store. 

Please DO NOT purchase the yearbook. The price reflected on the
site is not correct. We will have this corrected in the next newsletter. 

If you have questions or prefer to email your pictures, contact the Yearbook Committee at   
JGPTAYearbook@gmail.com.  

Thanks in advance for helping us make this yearbook extra special for our students!

Click Here 
to Complete 

the Yearbook 
Form for Your 

Student!

https://forms.gle/fZHdrD98MARsAUUV9
https://forms.gle/fZHdrD98MARsAUUV9
https://tr5.treering.com/create-account/1015760088642508
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FugDGgOmStpKc33Yb4rHXKFxjuRshO4v/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FugDGgOmStpKc33Yb4rHXKFxjuRshO4v/view?usp=sharing
mailto:JGPTAYearbook@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/fZHdrD98MARsAUUV9
https://forms.gle/fZHdrD98MARsAUUV9
https://forms.gle/fZHdrD98MARsAUUV9
https://tr5.treering.com/create-account/1015760088642508
https://tr5.treering.com/create-account/1015760088642508


Sunday October 17th, 2020

This Wednesday, October 21st -
A Day Without Water
The sixth annual “A Day Without Water” is this Wednesday, 
October 21st. The goal is to raise awareness and educate everyone 
about the value of water. Click the link below to find more information on how you can 
participate:  https://imagineadaywithoutwater.org/.

Additional Resources
Watershed Wisdom lessons available on UNC's Public Media Learning Center

NC Department of Environmental Quality

From Wake PTA - Advocacy: 
Candidate Forums
The Wake County PTA Advocacy Committee and local 
units recently conducted several candidate forums for the 
November elections. Several of these sessions are 
available for viewing on the WakePTA Advocacy 
YouTube Channel.  
PTA’s cannot endorse candidates, but can provide voter information as 
long as all candidates are represented.

Advocacy
October is Disability History & 
Awareness Month. Teachers and 
students across Wake County will 
increase their understanding and 
appreciation of students with 
disabilities during the month of 
October as part of the annual 
Disabilities History and Awareness 
Month. Click here to learn more

This year's theme is: Learning * Connecting * Adapting * Together

https://imagineadaywithoutwater.org/
https://unctv.pbslearningmedia.org/resource/watershed-wisdom/lesson-plan-unc-tv-science/en/.
https://deq.nc.gov/about/divisions/water-resources/water-resources-training/public-involvement/project-wet#watershed-action-plans--focus-areas
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCKE0ZDbCVnWQW6l4rGnX3ig
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCKE0ZDbCVnWQW6l4rGnX3ig
https://www.wcpss.net/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=107&ModuleInstanceID=43162&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=205127&PageID=4231
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Platinum Business Sponsors
We appreciate ALL of our Jeffreys Grove 
Business Sponsors; THANK YOU!

We’d like to give a special shoutout 
to our Platinum Sponsors!

Want your business logo featured in the weekly PTA newsletter? 
Contact Sarah Edge, VP of Fundraising, at JGPTAFundraising@gmail.com to find 
out how; we have levels to fit every business!

mailto:JGPTAFundraising@gmail.com

